Government Funding

At Kiddie Kastle Nursery we are registered with Ofsted to claim the government funding for some 2 year olds (set criteria for application) and all 3 & 4 year olds in the local areas. Each child is entitled to 15 hours free educational vouchers each week term time or 11 hours per week all year round. Once the funding has been allocated the management team will discuss the parent’s wishes on session times and availability. The funding can be used for short sessions or can be calculated and deducted against full sessions where the parents pay the difference. 
How can the funding be claimed?


Funding is available at the start of the term after a child’s 2nd or 3rd birthday and each term has a set cut of date, meaning the child has to be 2 or 3 by this date:



Autumn term

March 31st


Winter term

August 31st


Spring term

December 31st
The 2yr old funding is allocated on an eligibility criteria so not every child will be able to assess funding. To see if you eligible  for the 2 year funding you have to contact the local FIS team via telephone or visit the hull city council website. You will be asked to compete a form and if your are successful you will receive a letter of confirmation which you bring to us when you visit. 
The  funding for 3 & 4 year old is available to all children from the start of the term after their 3rd birthday and will continue until they start school. To claim this funding you can call us to discuss visiting with a view to starting. The nursery do all the claiming for amounts to the local authority and will then inform you of any extra fees due. All you have to do is sign a couple of relevant forms and we can do the rest.

The additional 15 hours funding for 3 and four year olds is allocated on an eligibility criteria so not every child will be able to assess funding. To apply for this funding parents have to visit the childcare choices website where an eligibility form is completed and an answer is returned immediately with a code, you then bring the code to us and we will activate the additional hours. 
What does the funding cover?

The funding in paid by the government and will cover the cost of Kiddie Kastle staff to provide quality learning and development opportunities for your child. However the setting will only be funded for the allocate amount of hours, any addition hours or meals are not including so will are charged at the settings own rates which you will be told on enrolment. 

How do you calculate additional fees.

If your child stays within the funded hours then only meals will be added if provide. If your child attends over the allocated hours, we calculate the addition using our additional hours fee.  
For example a child attending 20 hours per week, claiming 11 hours funding will be charged for 9 hours additional plus meals if provided. 

This statement will be reviewed and updated annually or as when needed during this period by member of the management team..
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